
From: Gabriel Velazquez  

Sent: Sunday, September 30, 2012 11:42 AM 

To: Dr Hui Wei 

Subject: Gabriel Velazquez Testimonial 

 

Dear Dr. Wei, 

 

I’m writing this e-mail to express my gratitude for your professional services and as a 

testimonial that hopefully may aid others in making a decision when seeking help for 

their health care. I am an ophthalmologist and throughout my life I have considered that 

as a professional dedicated to healing others, it is my responsibility to have an open 

mind and to look for any additional tools that may help our patients, even if I have not 

mastered these techniques. For this reason I have always welcomed help from 

professionals in other fields of expertise. 

 

I have enjoyed a relatively healthy life and being 58 years old, I am grateful that I have 

not suffered from any chronic illnesses and do not take any medications. However, over 

the past few years, my back progressively worsened. I have a familial, inherited spinal 

stenosis and 1 month ago underwent an 8-hour surgical decompression and fusion with 

instrumentation to correct this. During surgery and the initial postoperative period, I had 

a catheter in my bladder. Once it was removed, it was obvious it had irritated my 

prostate and I was having significant difficulty eliminating. Day and night I was 

tormented with a frequent urgency that came approximately every 1 to 1 and a half 

hours. I could not sleep well and felt very tired. With your knowledge and 

compassionate care, I am back to normal after only a few sessions. I avoided systemic 

medications and their unwanted side effects. 

 

Again, I want to express my deepest gratitude for your invaluable help in my journey 

back to good health! 

   

Best regards, 

 

Gabriel Velazquez, MD 

Academic Director 

Rand Eye Institute 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33064 

1 (954) 782-1700 


